Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II
1926 - 2022
Many hearts are sore following the deeply sad news of the passing of Her Majesty The Queen at Balmoral yesterday, 8th September.  The provost of Aberdeenshire will lay a floral tribute at the gates of Balmoral today.  It is my intention to lay a floral tribute from Fishermoss School this weekend.

Aberdeenshire Council’s website contains information about how you can pay tribute, including a link to the Book of Condolence.  

Routine communication from Aberdeenshire Schools will be kept to an absolute minimum during this period of national mourning, until after the state funeral has taken place. 

Margaret M. Ferguson
Head Teacher

Fishermoss School
Berrymuir Road
Portlethen
Aberdeenshire
AB12 4UF

Tel:  01224 472875

Aberdeenshire Council Education and Children’s Services
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